
Board Policy – Sending Communications Not Related to Women’s Club Activities 
 

Board Approved:  July 5, 2023 
 
 
Background:   From time to time, members request that an email blast be sent to the 
membership that are not related to Women’s Club activities.  These can be announcements such 
as a lost pet, a member having a friend in need, or a general announcement of a non-affiliated 
Club event. 
 
Policy:  The Board has determined that the use of MPWC’s eblast for non-MPWC functions is 
not appropriate and will not be done in the future.  Such announcements, however, can be made 
at general meetings as a $1.00 commercial. 
 
 
 


